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GIVING BACK 
 

ARIZONA DAILY STAR 

Tucson Values  Teach­ 

ers (TVT): The group is 
asking local residents to 
help support  teachers as 
they head back to class. 
TVT will use cash dona­ 
tions to supply teachers 
with $50 gift cards for 
classroom needs. Do­ 
nations may be made 
through www.TucsonVal­ 
uesTeachers.org (teachers 
may register on the same 
site for a chance to win gift 
cards). TVT has partnered 
with community business 
sponsors including South­ 
ern Arizona Leadership 
Council, the Tucson As­ 
sociation of Realtors, Cox 
Communications, Tucson 
Medical Center, Raytheon, 
Walgreens and others. 
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